
From: Toni Schoen <tschoen@keyengineering.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 9:14 AM 
To: Grittner, Paul V - DNR 
Cc: Jeffrey Mawicke; Sheri Reichart (slr@charter.net); Ken Wein; Darcy Gravelle 
Subject: RE: Schaefer Brush WDNR Response to Supp SIR 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
I haven’t heard back about the WDNR proceeding with sending the response letter out. Can you give the 
group an update? 
 
Thank you. 
 

From: Toni Schoen  
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 7:26 AM 
To: 'Grittner, Paul V - DNR' <Paul.Grittner@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Jeffrey Mawicke <jmawicke@mawickelaw.com>; Sheri Reichart (slr@charter.net) <slr@charter.net>; 
Ken Wein <kwein@keyengineering.com>; Darcy Gravelle <dgravelle@keyengineering.com> 
Subject: Schaefer Brush WDNR Response to Supp SIR 
Importance: High 
 
Good Morning Paul, 
 
I left a message for you yesterday, but wanted to follow up with an email. We submitted a Supplemental 
Site Investigation Report & Remedial Action Plan to the WDNR on May 31, 2019.  The WDNR requested a 
meeting, but this hasn’t been scheduled yet.  In order for us to move this site towards closure, please 
email and mail the WDNR response to the report to the responsible party and myself. Please also 
continue to push the Vapor Intrusion Committee from Central Office to select a few potential meeting 
dates. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Ms. Toni Schoen 
Senior Project Manager 
Key Engineering Group, Ltd. 
735 North Water Street, Suite 510 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
Direct Telephone: (414) 225-0594 
Fax: (414) 224-8383 
Mobile: (414) 305-8474 

       
www.keyengineering.com               

Before printing, think about the environment. 

Important Notice: The information contained in this e-mail, including any attachments, is not intended and should not be construed as an official 
confirmation of any transaction unless expressly provided. Furthermore, this e-mail may contain information that is confidential, non-public and 
protected by privilege from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this e-mail, including attachments, and notify the sender. The 
unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this e-mail, including attachments, is prohibited and may be unlawful. 
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